

## Encourage the development of wisdom

Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> December 2018

## Year 3-6 School Trip - Friday 7<sup>th</sup> December

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are pleased to let you know that our Year 3-6 children will be joining children from St Michael's School on Friday 7<sup>th</sup> December and attending the Cinderella Pantomime at the Tyne Theatre in Newcastle.

There will be no Beach School for Year 3-6 on Friday and your child should wear uniform as normal. The children will be leaving school at 10:45am and will be having a packed lunch at St Michael's before leaving for Newcastle. School will provide a packed lunch for the children that usually have a school lunch on a Friday.

As the performance starts at 1pm the bus will not get back to school in time for usual pick up, therefore you should pick up your child up from school at 5:15pm instead.

We hope that they all enjoy this early Christmas treat.

Kind regards

Nicola Threlfall Headteacher